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Good morning Ms. Mignardot,
The one concern the County has on the proposed changes relate to the removal of the 2.2.2.10 BB. 
GASB 77 section, specifically, the requirement for taxing agencies to provide tax abatement data to 
any agencies impacted by another agency’s tax abatement activity by September 15.  The County is 
concerned without this specific requirement, we and other entities may experience reporting delays 
if we are unable to obtain the tax abatement data from these other agencies. 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

YVONNE HERRERA
Finance Division Director
Manager’s Office
(505) 995-XXXX
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